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As you are aware, the UGC has initiated an online lecture series on "Best Practices in Higher 
Education". Eminent persons from different fields are invited on UGC platform to share the 
best practices followed in their institution/organization, for the benefit of higher educational 
institutions, faculty members and students. 

In this lecture series Ms. Sahana Singh will be delivering a talk on "Taking Inspiration 
From India's Educational Heritage" on 22nd N ovember 2022 at 07:30 PM (1ST). 
Ms'. Sahana Singh is an author and commentator based in Ithaca, New Yo.r:k, USA. 

I take this opportunity to invite you to join the online lecture. The meeting link is as below: 

Meeting Title: Chetna Lecture by Ms. Sabana Singh 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85002228498?pwd=ekVmZUY5VTdwb3Z5SmNZT3VWOW04Zz09 

Meeting ID: 850 0222 8498 
Passcode: 966430 
Date & Time: 22"dNovember 2022 (Tuesday) at 07:30 PM 

This programme will be live webcast on Twitter hand.le at @ugc_india and You tube 
channcJ of https://voutubc.com/channcl/UClbbWYTjSiXnhShJOZ l-05g. 

You are, therefore, requested to bring this to the notice of all faculty members and students of 
your institution and encourage them to join the programme. 

With kind regards, 
Yours sincerely. 
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To 
The Vice Chancellors of All Central Universities 
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